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NOTICE OF CIVIL FEE CHANGES 
Effective January 1, 2024 

 

 
Effective January 1, 2024, Senate Bill (SB) 71 (Stats. 2023, Ch. 861)[1] raises the jurisdictional limits for 
small claims and limited civil cases. Under SB 71, small claims courts have jurisdiction over actions where 
the amount demanded does not exceed $6,250 (previously $5,000), or $12,500 (previously $10,000) if the 
action is brought by a natural person. Cases are now considered limited civil cases if the amount in 
controversy is $35,000 or less (previously $25,000). 
 

 
 

 

                                                                 
[1] Senate Bill 71 is available at https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=202320240SB71 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=202320240SB71__;!!GfCWZxC_Pi8!o3od2jKesOTl6D4Shb96kC0EnaKQ_i74XHJdpQ4OV2iHFhGBCWZTdfFMtZNuihu9dSRVkvb0m3ZLSaLltp3FsBAfOwwGhFbX$


 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
The updated local Statewide Civil Fee Schedule, effective January 1, 2024, is posted to the Sacramento 
Superior Court’s webpage at https://www.saccourt.ca.gov/indexes/fees-forms.aspx. 
 
The current Statewide Civil Fee Schedule, effective January 1, 2024, is posted on the California Courts’ 
web site at https://www.courts.ca.gov/7646.htm. 
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